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Cianek-Oudman Consulting

April 3, 2023
To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter in recommendation of Rob Scarcella. Over the last three years, I've used Rob’s services as an
Information Technology Specialist for my company; he is the most reliable, dedicated and skilled tech I've ever had.

There’s nothing that Rob can'’t diagnose, repair, or troubleshoot, quickly and accurately.

His customer service and professionalism are top notch. My business would not be functioning as efficiently and
productively as it does today, without his expertise in improving my technology capabilities.

With his experience, hard work ethic, knowledge, and dependability, | would highly recommend Rob to any
organization seeking IT support.

Sincerely,

Beth Cianek Oudman
Cianek-Oudman Consulting, LLC



